
APPENDIX E: FOLLOW-UP TELEPHONE SCRIPT (WITH SECRETARY)

Hello, my name is [name] and I am a researcher with the Texas Transportation Institute, a Texas 
state agency that is part of the Texas A&M University System.  About a week ago, we sent the 
Chief a postal letter and follow-up email pertaining to a study we are conducting on the uses of 
automated license plate readers by law enforcement agencies; particularly ALPR use for traffic 
safety purposes (such as detecting drivers with suspended, revoked, or restricted licenses).  This 
study is being conducted on behalf of the Volpe Center (U.S Department of Transportation) for 
the National Highway Traffic Safety Administration and the Governors Highway Safety 
Association.  It is one of several studies being conducted under a new federal program to 
research and evaluate state highway safety countermeasures.

As part of this study, our research team would like to conduct case studies with law enforcement 
agencies that use automated license plate reader (ALPR) technology to improve traffic safety.  
The case studies will involve interviews with patrol officers, supervisors, and administrators who
are knowledgeable about the agency’s use of ALPR.

We are hoping that the Chief can identify a person within the agency who can coordinate with us
on setting the necessary interviews. Can you help me with this?
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